
  

 

 

 

       

        Sponsored by: 

NEWPORT PARISH  

COUNCIL 

Hall of Sponsors 

We are pleased to acknowledge our concert sponsors for 2017: 

Mrs. Vicki Cullis, Mr. Tony Thatcher, Mr. Reg Smith,  Mr. Mike 

Whitehead, Mr. Peter Trueman. 

If you wish to be placed on our email list for advanced notification of 

concerts please fill in our form at the box office or email:  

w.g.wills@hotmail.co.uk 

 

NEXT APOLLO PRODUCTION 

The Ladykillers 

Ealing’s Classic Crime Caper! 

3rd,4th and 7-11th Feb. 

 Apollo Box Office: Tel.527267 

Ladies and Gentlemen.  The new glossy brochure has arrived and will be 

available at this concert. 

As you realise, the improvement in the complement of the bands and sing-

ers does cost a great deal.  We always try to minimise the ticket cost so we 

are very grateful to our sponsors who by their financial support, enables us 

to do so.  Should you wish to sponsor a concert please contact Bill Wills or 

Ian Mitchell for details. You may be pleasantly surprised at the charge and 

you will receive full recognition in our communications and publically on the 

day! 

On this occasion we are very pleased to acknowledge the sponsors for the 

concert today.   Mr.& Mrs Reg. Smith our long standing jazz supporters.  

We are very grateful for their generosity. 

 

Also a great welcome back to David Newton 

and his trio who entertained us so superbly last 

year with his “Songs from the Shows”.  Such 

was the response of our club members at that 

time, we felt it would again be well received.  

 David’s prowess and skill at the piano plus his 

Celtic humour is legendary, also the backing of 

Matt Skelton on drums (did you see him at 

the BBC Proms last year?) and Tom Farmer on 

bass.  We feel sure that they will be well received again and we look for-

ward to a programme of melodious and swinging jazz interpretations.   

Thanks for supporting the raffle at our previous stupendous start to the con-

cert year and if you have any unwanted Christmas presents you wish to dis-

pose of, please feel free to donate them to our raffle.  They will be  gratefully 

received. 

Next Concert 

19th March 

The Dennis Rollins Trio 

David’s Trio at the Apollo in 2016 


